
 
 

 

Southwell Cubs Amber and Yellow Pack Meeting policy 

With the current restrictions on numbers it is important we try to offer meeting 
places as fairly as possible thus we must impose the following rules for the 
time being. 

 
Invitations to meetings with a deadline will be sent via OSM to all Cubs 
Eagles to Mon 
Falcons to Fri 
 
Initial inaugural return meetings open to all Cubs on that night’s register 
 
Thereafter same applies but those who attended the previous week to be placed on 
the waiting list until the deadline passes allowing others to gain a place. Once the 
deadline passes, any spare places remaining will be offered to those on the waiting 
list nominally in order of application but this is as the discretion of leaders. 
 
However, in order to actually run meetings priority must be given to Leaders’ 
children!!! Or the children of any volunteer helpers. 
 


